


Port Authority of New South Wales is giving permission for you to lodge the modification application and
as such, the application could still be refused by the Consent Authority. If you have any questions
regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact Ryan Bennett, Senior Planning and Sustainability
Manager on 9296 4674. '

Yours sincerely,

. Brad Milner

Executive General Manager, Commercial, Technical and Legal




